
 
 

   

 

Tuesday 1st October 2024 

 

Term 1 Parents and Carers Evenings  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to confirm that our Term 1 Parents and Carers Evenings will be taking place on the 
following dates: 
 
Tuesday 15th October (15:40 - 19:00) 
Wednesday 16th October (15:40 - 18:00) 
 
Online Booking Form closes on Sunday 13th October 2024 at midnight. 
 
Bookings are now open on Scopay for you to book your appointment to see your child's teacher.  It 
would be lovely to see as many parents and carers attend as possible.  Our teachers are really looking 
forward to talking to you about your children and how they have settled in at the start of the year. 
 
Please not that if you bring your children with you to the evening, it is important that they stay with you 
at all times for safety purposes.  
 
Please contact the office if you have any questions or queries about booking processes. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Vicky Counsell 
 


